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The kids enjoyed their Christmas party this 
academic year with tons of Christmas 
ac&vi&es. And not to forget, the delicious 
Christmas dinner with lots of treats and 
snacks for our shoo&ng stars to enjoy. 
   

16th February 
Term Holiday 
Please be aware that the 
last day of the nursery 
for one week term 
holidays. Children should 
be expected to return on 
the 26th of February.    
 
14th February 
Valentine’s Day  
If possible, please send 
your child in themed 
clothing. This could be 
wearing the colour red.  
  

 

The Team-workers 
 
Our excellent pre-schoolers have been 
working on the teamwork skills this 
month by solving these difficult puzzles. 
It has helped incredibly to promote their 
effec&ve communica&on skills.  

Your Room Leaders:  
 
Pre-School – Kathrine Lee Mellor 
Toddler Room – Fadia Khan 
Baby Room Practitioner – Ioana 
Aruste    
 

   

ry News 

Jan 2024 – Winter Term  

Key Messages!! 
 
Please ensure to send your children in appropriate clothing for 
this weather. Hats, gloves, and jackets are encouraged during the 
winter season to allow your children to enjoy and have 
comfortable outdoor play. Also, please ensure your lunch and 
snack money is up to date to help the nursery provide the best 
service possible for our children. Snack money is £3 a week with 
mul&ple payments plans available such as paying monthly or 
yearly. Also, please keep in mind the £10 late pick up fee. 
Furthermore, if your child will not be aKending the nursery, 
please inform the nursery of the absence. Fees will be rising on 
the 1/02/2024.Please ensure you pay invoices within 5 days of 
receiving them. Lastly, always remember to greet your children 
with smiles and not mobile phones during pick up! 

Tapestry 
If you have not already, please sign up 
for Tapestry to keep your child’s home 
informa&on updated. Furthermore, you 
can also upload your child’s hobbies and 
interest to allow our staff to integrate 
this within their play. If you require 
some assistance sePng up tapestry, 
please inform a member of staff.  


